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PBepartment of Education

REGION VIII - EASTERN VISAYAS

June 07, 2022

REGIONAL MEMORANDUM
No. §E»2 2022

RESCHEDULED FIELD VISIT IN REGION VIII SCHOOLS AFFECTED BY
TYPHOON ODETTE

To:  Schools Division Superintendents of Leyte, Maasin, and Southern Leyte Divisions
Division DRRM Coordinators
All Others Concerned

1. Attached is Memorandum No. DRRMS-06-06-2022-0001 from the Office of Dir Ronilda
R. Co of Disaster Risk Reduction and Management Service (DRRMS), dated June 06, 2022,
informing the concerned Schools Division Offices (SDOs) on the rescheduling of Field Visit in
Region VIII Schools affected by Typhoon Odette.

2. The said activity scheduled on April 18-22, 2022 is moved to a later date which is to
be determined yet. Furthermore, schools listed in the 2022 Quick Response Fund (QRF) List
are the priority Schools to be visited and monitored.

3 For the information and guidance of all concerned.

EVELYN R. FETALVERO, CESO IV
~—  Regional Director X
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Enclosures:  As stated

References:.  As stated

To be indicated in the Perpetual Index under the following su
DRRM Field Visit QRF
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MEMORANDUM
No: DRRMS-06-06-2022-0001

FOR: EVELYN R. FETALVERO, CESO IV
Regional Director
Region VI

FROM: CECILKYD. PERALTA
evelopment Officer Il
Officer-in-Charge, Office of the Director IV

Disaster Risk Reduction and Management Service

SUBJECT: RESCHEDULED FIELD VISIT IN REGION Vil SCHOOLS AFFECTED
BY TYPHOON ODETTE

DATE: 6 June 2022

With the completion of the list of schools for the 2022 Quick Response Fund (QRF) and
National Disaster Risk Reduction Management Fund (NDRRMF) request, the previously
communicated field visits scheduled on April 18-22, 2022 will be moved on a later date (to
be determined). Schools included in the 2022 QRF list are the priority schools to be visited
and monitored.

With this, the downloaded funds with a total amount of Three Hundred Forty-Two
Thousand Pesos (Php342,000.00) and released through the following subAROs shall be
utilized for the field visit and monitoring:

~ subARO number _7 ) Amount % B Date Released
© OSEC-8220625  Phpl6800000 | February 17,2022
B 9550-8-22—10_12—_ | Php 174 000 00 March 1 2022 B |

For future correspondence on the above-mentioned subject, please contact Mr. Jomel lan

Grageda of DRRMS through email at M @deped.q or
2. g - and landline phone number (028) 8637-4933

For information and appropriate action.

Thank you.



